
Dear Parents, Carers and Students 

I am very happy to announce that I was appointed permanent headteacher last Friday 22nd 

September.  I look forward to working with students, families and staff to ensure that the 

school remains the happy and thriving community it is.  I will be organising meetings before 

half term so that I can meet all families and talk about our curriculum.  I am always available 

to see parents and carers, so please do not hesitate to phone or email me if you want to or-

ganise a meeting. 

This week our students started their swimming lessons and these will continue throughout 

the year. Everyone loved being in the pool and our instructor Joe is an SEN specialist coach 

who made all the sessions incredible fun.  Today our students celebrated their talents and 

just how amazing they are with our “I’m a Superhero Day”.  You can read about their powers 

in the newsletter. 

All of us at Eagle Park wish you a very happy weekend! 

Maggie Carey  

Headteacher 
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Autumn Term 2023 

First day of Autumn Term  Tuesday 5th  September 2023 

Last day of Autumn Term  Tuesday 21st December 2023 

Autumn Half Term  20th October—27th October 2023 



 Class News  
Crane Class 

This week in Crane Class, the primary emphasis has been placed on learning our fun-

damental phonemes and putting them together to form words in order to gain a 

head start on learning how to read. In addition to this, we have been working on per-

fecting our pencil grip and learning how to appropriately make letters. In mathemat-

ics, one of our goals has been to ensure that pupils have a complete comprehension 

of numbers up to 20. We have also continued to look at shapes in both two and three 

dimensions. 

 



 

 Class News  
Dove Class 

This week in school we talked about how we are superheroes 

and have super powers.  Here you can see all of us from Dove 

in our superhero clothes with our superhero powers.  If you 

have a problem you know who to call! 

 



 Class News 
Robin Class 

Robin class is also full of superheroes with amazing powers!  

Everyone is a superhero inside.  What is your super power?  



 

  

 Class News 
Goldfinch 



 Class News 
Phoenix 

 

In Phoenix class we started our weekly table tennis sessions 

at the Gunnersbury Triangle Club. 

We had an great time and are working on developing our skills 

and having fun while we do this. 


